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We will bring together two key
groups of stakeholders– a team of
Regional Youth Voice Ambassadors

and a Youth Voice Practitioner
Advisory Group to work closely

with us throughout the next two
years.

We will work with our stakeholders to develop
intergenerationally approved definitions of ‘youth voice’ and

‘youth participation’.

We will develop a Theory of Change and a monitoring,
evaluation, and learning plan to guide the Centre’s activities.
We will also develop a resource-hub page on our website to
house these alongside existing capacity-building resources.

We are committed to working towards a model
of intergenerational governance at the College
whereby young people and adults will jointly

govern the College’s activities as an
intergenerational board of trustees. 

We aim to recruit two Under 25 Trustees to
support this model in 2024.

We will develop a Youth Voice Observatory,
which will act as a data repository for
outputs relating to youth voice, which

young people and practitioners will be able
to view and contribute to.

We’ll also develop an annual Youth Voice
Survey, to capture regular data from

voluntary youth organisations and young
people about their youth voice activity.

Find out more about our next steps and plans for the Centre in the full report.

We will offer training and support for our
Regional Youth Voice Ambassadors to

engage in communications and storytelling
work with the College.

We will share learnings from the Centre in a
range of visually engaging and accessible

formats, taking an intergenerational
approach to ensure adult and youth

perspectives are considered.


